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BAYSIDE WEEKLY UPDATE 4/11/25 

 

 

We are well into the process of cutting the driveway aprons back, raising the manholes and valve 

boxes in preparation of final pavement.  This includes milling whatever was not accomplished 

along the edge of the road with the milling machine during the first pass.  This week the process 

has been taking place on Lippitt, Wentworth and Whipple.  We ended the week by going back to 

the beginning of the project on Heights, Friendship, Webb, Rivervue, Possner and Mill Cove and 

making sure that everything is 100% ready for final paving. There are a few driveway berms that 

we are going to wait to remove until the day before the paving to avoid any water issues with 

rain events. We have scheduled a paving crew for Thursday April 17 and Friday April 18 of next 

week, weather dependent.  We will start paving on Mill Cove on Thursday morning and River 

Vue on Friday morning allowing the residents that live on the dead-end streets a chance to get 

out.  Once those roads are paved each day we will then move to the dead ends.  Our goal is to 

have Heights, Friendship, Possner, Bolster, River Vue, Lower Mill Cove and Upper Mill Cove 

and the portion of Wentworth from River Vue to Mill Cove completed between next Thursday 

and Friday.  We will be dropping notices to all residents on those streets during next week to let 

them know about our scheduled paving activities.    

 
 

 


